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 CRNPEI Policies  

The following new policies have been approved by Council: 

Medical Directive Policy 

Approval of Nursing Education Programs Policy (Internal) 

Supervision Policy 

Dr. Vera Dewar Scholarship 

These and other policies can be found on the CRNPEI website (with the exception 

of Internal Policies) under the Legislation, Bylaws, and Policies tab. 

Holiday Hours 

December 23, 2019: 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

December 24, 2019: 8:30 am to 12:00 pm 

December 25, 2019 to January 1, 2020    

inclusive Closed 

Conferences 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th ICN NP/APN Network Conference Save the Date 

 

 

 

Canadian Association of Foot Care Nurses Annual Conference: 

May 22- 24, 2020  Halifax NS (see CRNPEI website for more de-

tails) 

Practice Directives   

CRNPEI has published two new practice directives 

Practice Directive: Medication Administration 

Practice Directive: Telehealth Practice 

These and other directives can be found on the CRNPEI website under the Legisla-

tion, Bylaws, and Policies tab. 

Volunteer Opportunity 

CRNPEI is seeking volunteers to assist with the discipline pro-

cess. Volunteers can participate in Investigation Committees 

and Hearing Committees. All individuals interested in volun-

teering are encouraged to contact CRNPEI at info@crnpei.ca.  

You will be contacted by a staff member to give further details 

of the requirements, answer any questions you may have and 

then if you are still willing your name will be sent to Council for 

approval. Approved volunteers will be notified. 

Bylaw Changes — December 17, 2019 

The following amendments were approved by Council on December 

17, 2019: 

Bylaw 12.1.7 was amended to add the words “examination results or 

transcripts from former schools of nursing”. 

Bylaw 13.1.2 was amended to change February to May 

Bylaw 13.1.3 and 13.1.4 were removed 

Bylaw 14.3 was amended to remove “mailed to non-email subscrib-

ers”.  

The new bylaw document is available on CRNPEI website under the 

Legislation, Bylaws, and Policies tab 

The Council and Staff of CRNPEI would like to wish all      
registrants and their loved ones a Joyous Holiday Season 

and a safe and happy New Year.  Many of you will be 
working over the holidays providing care to the sick and 
the vulnerable. Your professionalism and dedication is 

recognized and appreciated. 

https://www.cnps.ca/webinars

